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Congratulations to all of the students who participated in the crib tournament. The 
tournament ended yesterday with Mo from division 5 placing second and Sara from division 9 
placing first. The tournament will likely return next year! 
 
 
 
Reader 1:  Attention Hillcrest: Unfortunately, due to the strike by script writers in Hollywood, 
there is no hilarious D&D Club announcement today.  (Pause) That is all. 

Reader 2: Oh, come on.  We can write our own funny D&D Club announcement that will have 
students laughing until they cry.  After all, we are WAY funnier than Mr. Holbrook and his dad 
jokes.  Here goes...What do you call a crying dinosaur? 

Reader 1: Uh, I don't know.  Jeeves?  Englebert?   

Reader 2: Wait, what?! No.  A crying dinosaur is a TEAR - o - dactal.  Get it?  Tears, you know, 
from the crying. 

Reader 1:  Yo, what!? That joke is terrible...but you know what isn't terrible? 

Reader 2:  Sure!  D&D Club.  It's today after school, and it's awesome.   

Reader 1:  Let's hope those script writers sign a contract soon.  I'm not sure I can do another 
week of this. 
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